
October 4, 2022 Meeting
6:00-8:45 p.m.

Optional Tour of New Vandagriff Elementary
Susan Bohn- Superintendent

Welcome
Dan Reilley, Kelli Stumbo- AGC Co-Chairs
Susan Bohn- Superintendent

Land Discussion
Susan Bohn- Superintendent

Introduction to Construction Market/Conditions
Susan Bohn- Superintendent

Elementary School Discussion
Lee Osborne & Todd Spore- PBK Architects

Break

Technology Discussion
Brooks Moore- Director of Technology

Bus Discussion
Earl Husfeld- Chief Financial Officer

Ranjan George- Director of Transportation

Close
Dan Reilley, Kelli Stumbo- AGC Co-Chairs


